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This information and data is provided for general purposes only; it is not investment advice and should not be used for any investment 
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announcement and shall have no liability for investment or other decisions based hereon, including market values loss on the sales or 
purchase of securities or other instruments or obligations.  We do not undertake any obligation to update or amend this information or 
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NOTICE TO HOLDERS OF AMERCIAN  DEPOSITARY SHARES 
EVIDENCED BY AMERICAN DEPOSITARY RECEIPTS 

REPRESENTING DEPOSITED ORDINARY SHARES  
OF: 

National Grid plc  
ONE ADR REPRESENTS  FIVE SHARES 

CUSIP: 636274300 
   

National Grid plc has declared a dividend payable on August 20, 2014 to holders of 
record as of June 6, 2014.  Payment of this dividend is dependent on the approval 
of shareholders at National Grid’s Annual General Meeting which will be held on 
July 28, 2014.  The New York Stock Exchange has announced that National Grid 
American Depositary Shares will carry due bills from June 6, 2014 until July 29, 2014 
pending approval of the dividend at the Annual Meeting.  Please be advised that 
any issuances processed during this period will be settled by DWAC.  
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